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May 20, 2022 
 
 

Aida Camacho-Welch  

Board Secretary  
Board of Public Utilities 44  
South Clinton Ave.  
3rd Floor, Suite 314  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 
 
Re: In The Matter Of Declaring Transmission To Support Offshore Wind A Public Policy Of The 

State Of New Jersey, Docket No. QO20100630. 
 
 
On April 27, 2022, the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) issued a “Request for Additional 
Information” setting forth specific questions to “inform the Board’s eventual decision” on the PJM 
Interconnection, LLC (“PJM”) State Agreement Approach (“SAA”).  NextEra Energy Transmission 
MidAtlantic Holdings, LLC (“NEETMA”) appreciates the opportunity to provide these responses to 
the BPU’s questions. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 

 
Becky Walding 
Assistant Vice President 
NextEra Energy Transmission MidAtlantic Holdings, LLC 
 
 
 
 
JohnBinh Vu 
Executive Director, Transmission Development 
NextEra Energy Transmission 
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